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Beachwood Breeze

     


P.O. Box 17385
Jacksonville, FL  32245-7385
Your Neighborhood Newsletter of People and Events
June 2010
Free Summer Lunch Program

The Program began June 14th  and will run for 8 weeks.  A parent or guardian must be with the child/children.  The schedule will be lunch: 12:00-1:00pm and a snack at 3:00 pm.  The lunch program is located at Beachwood Apts. in Bldg. A, Apt. A105 (the community room).
FunInTheSun-Summer Camp
coordinated by JaxforKids thru the Jax. Childrens Commission and is going on now at Beachwood Apts.  The dates are June 14th –July 23rd  from 8:00-5:00pm.  There is a small fee but there are scholarships available if a family qualifies.  The minimum age is the child must have graduated kindergarten.  The camp will include trips to Sandalwood pool, movie day, zoo trip, bowling and more.  The contact person is Lorraine Jones and the number is 866-1032.  There are currently 17 kids enrolled and they need 25 kids to continue the program. 
Beachwood Civic Association Annual Membership Drive

THANK YOU – THANK YOU for the words and note of encouragement.  Our membership drive for 2010 is growing. There are 328 homes in Beachwood and with your financial support,  we will have the funds to maintain the lighting and landscaped areas. At this time, we have 44 households that have joined.  The residents on Cape Horn hold the lead with 13 memberships.  Way to go!   The annual membership is only $25.00 per household.  Simply make your check payable to the “Beachwood Civic Association” and include your name and address. You can mail it in: Beachwood Civic Assoc., P.O. Box 17385, Jacksonville, FL  32245-7385.  If you would like to pay in person, please join us at the next monthly meeting or by contacting Sheila at 645-5980. 
A special thanks to our Treasurer this time of year.  She collects, records the data and makes the bank deposits.  In addition, she prints the memberships cards.
Editor For Beachwood Breeze Needed – 3rd Request
Please consider volunteering to take over typing up the Beachwood Breeze.  It’s simple to edit the formatted Word document.  The duties also include making and distributing copies to each courier in the subdivision.   If interested, please let Sheila know at 645-5980.
Update on Reopening Community Center
We have been advised by Pam Wilson, Marketing & Community Relations Mgr. with JaxParks that she is committed to pursuing a partner for our facility.  Ms. Wilson met with UNF President John Delaney last week to discuss the matter.  She hopes to publish a new RFP (Request For Proposal) that will include notice to several non-profit agencies and River Regions.

If you know of any agencies that may be interested in Beachwood, please contact Pam Wilson at 255-7902.  
Need Old Tires Picked UP?

 Place old tires at the curb and call 630-CITY.  The operator will take the address and schedule a pick-up.  It’s just that easy. 

The Next Meeting
Will be held on 
Tuesday, July 20th
at 7:30 pm inside the Community

 Center, 11758 Marina Drive across
from basketball court
Please attend. 












